
MCC Newsletter October 2022 
 
Dear Members,  
 
The weather is turning into cold crisp mornings and evenings.  As the 
leaves begin to change colors, we will also have some exciting changes 
around the club.  We will be starting a big project mid-October.  This pro-
ject will consist of replacing most of the concrete around the clubhouse 
(except for the new concrete added this spring). The turnaround by the 
deck will be replaced and widened.  The new paths will have small curbs 
to deter carts from being on the grass.  We are also adding some curbs and 
a large pad opposite the large pad by the putting greens, so we can have all 
the carts on concrete for events. This project will continue to add a little 
curb appeal to the outside of the clubhouse. We plan on continuing to fix 
the parking lot areas over the next few years. The bigger projects, i.e., 
drainage, are still in the works as we must get land surveys and a master 
plan to make sure we have everything covered and done right the first 
time.  Kevin Graber and Pat Schneider have graciously taken on the task of 
being the co-chairs for the long-term planning committee.  They are tasked 
with prioritizing future projects as we continue to make MCC a better 
place for all of us. Thank you both for taking on this job. 
 
Another exciting addition over the past few months is a tournament soft-
ware program with live scoring.  We purchased the live scoring software 
called Golf Genius. The app can be downloaded and will be used for things 
such as MNL, TNWL, The Invitational, member events, outings, etc.…the 
possibilities are endless while also making it easier on the staff who will 
now have less “manual” work throughout the entire tournament process. 
The membership will also have access to the program (by request) and will 
be able to send out invitations to players, make pairings, and have results 
at events away from the club (trips).  Thanks to Carl and Parker for spear 
heading this project. 
 
I have been honored to serve on the board over the last six years and am 
happy to say that I feel that my time has been well spent.  There have been 
many changes over the years and the club is headed in the right direction.  
Thank you to everyone who donates their time to make our little course an 
enjoyable place to be.  I look forward to being a ‘former’ President as well, 
as Alan Albrecht takes over for his second term as President, he will con-
tinue the upward progression.   Thanks to Carl, Devin, Casey, and Mike 
for making my job easier.  Hope to see everyone out on the beautiful fall 
days and into the holiday season. Please thank the staff for their hard work 
and remember: 
 

“Keep your sense of humor.  There’s enough stress in the rest of your life 
not to let bad shots ruin a game you’re supposed to enjoy” – Amy Alcott 
 

Sincerely,  
Kare M. Andersen 
Maplecrest President 

Office/Billing Reminder 

 
 

When making your payments 
by check please remember to 
include your member number. 

 
To make payments online 
and to view your statements 
and real time charges visit: 

https://sc.cps.golf/
maplecreestbilling 

 
Call Casey at the office  

With any questions 
              574-533-1925 

 

4th Quarter 2022 

 

Annual Meeting 
October 12th 
6:30 PM 
 
Reminder: 
All Board  
Nominations for 2023 
must be in by October 
15th.  



Kitchen Hours 
 

 

Monday 

4pm - Last Call 

Tuesday 

11am - 3pm 

 

Wednesday 

11am - 9pm 

 

Thursday 

Closed 

 

Friday 

11am - 9pm 
 

Saturday 

8am - 2pm 

 

Sunday 

8am - 2pm 

*Will change with season* 

Golf Shop Hours 

 

 
 

Monday 

2pm-Dusk 
 

Tuesday 

9am-Dusk 

Wednesday 

9am - Dusk 

Thursday 

9am - Dusk 

Friday 

9am - Dusk 
 

Saturday  

8am-Dusk 

Sunday 

8am-Dusk 
 
 

 

 

Golf News 
What a season it has been! Started off extremely slow in March 
and April then we turned on the afterburners to get here today. We 
cannot thank all of you enough for your support in both all of our 
tournaments and the Golf Shop throughout this entire season. We 
don’t take the opportunity to serve you lightly and we appreciate 
you giving us that chance! 
 
The Golf Shop continues to see merchandise trickle in as we roll 
into the Holiday season. Please keep us in mind for gifts, special 
orders, and gift certificates when your thinking of that special 
golfer in your life. If we don’t have what you need we will do all 
we can to get it!  
 
For those of you with Golf Shop Credit please be sure to stop in 
and use it up by December 31st. Once the New Year rolls around 
it starts over so make sure to take advantage and use it before you 
lose it! 
 
Over the last few months we have been crowning champions left 
and right. Congratulations to all of you who “took home the hard-
ware!” 
 
We hope to see all of you a few more times as we will be playing 
golf as long as the weather allows. Come out and enjoy the colors 
along with some golf! 
 
Thanks for your support! 
 
Carl and the Golf Staff 
 
2022 Club Champions 
Championship Flight: Kyle Miller 
A Flight: Bob Webb 
B Flight: Ron Botruff 
C Flight: Kevin Wienert 
D Flight: Dustin Miller 
Senior: John Guipe 
Super Senior: Ron Everingham 
 
2022 MNL Champions 
Mid-Western: Landon Stover/Trent Kauffman...Ind: Eldon Heatwole 
Northern: Rocco Lisa/Colin Yoder...Ind: Tim Herremans 
Southern: Allen Peachey/Bruce Stahly...Ind: Bruce Stahly 
Eastern: M. Koronkiewicz/S. Koronkiewicz...Ind: S. Koronkiewicz 
Western: Mike Lapp/Ken Miller...Ind: T-1 Jake Eaton/Brad Hartman 
 
2022 TNWL Champions 
Crest Division: Hannah Smith/Libby Yeakey 
Maple Division:Ashley Graber/Julie Kilmer 
Individual: Libby Yeakey 



 

 

Message from your Director of Grounds 
 
Hard to believe the season is winding down. As many of 
you have probably observed we are in the “winterizing” 
phase of our operation. Greens aeration went very well, 
with us having the opportunity to do it in Mid-September 
things are recovering nicely and things should be back to 
normal before we get any really cold temps.  
 
Soon we will be blowing out the irrigation system, winter-
izing the halfway house and the cart barn. This is an im-
portant time of year to “protect” the golf course, per our 
normal schedule we will be putting down our fall fertilizer 
application in the coming weeks.  
 
When temperatures allow for course traffic we will start  
the tree removal process on the existing dead/problem 
trees throughout.  
 
I’d like to thank all of you for a good season, hopefully we 
still have plenty of golf left and I’ll get to see you on the 
course! 
 
Devin 

Board Of Directors 
 

Officers 
 

Kare Andersen– President 

Alan Albrecht-Vice President 

Brad Hartman-Treasurer 

Gavin Miller-Secretary 

Brad Rhoade-Past President 

 

Directors 

 
Scott Coryn 

Kevin Graber 

Frank Leftwich 

Kyle Miller 

Pat Schneider 

Mark Taylor 

James Anderson 

 

 

Phone Number: 
574-533-1925 

 
 



Office Hours 

 
Monday - Friday 

9am - 2pm 
 

Saturday-Sunday 
Closed 

 

Bunker Room 

Monday 
     4pm - Close/Last Call 

 
Tuesday 

11am - Last Call 
 
 

Wednesday 
11am - 9pm 

Lunch & Dinner 
 

Thursday 
11am - Last Call 
 (Kitchen Closed) 

 
Friday 

11am - 9pm 
Lunch & Dinner 

 
Saturday 

8am - Last Call 
 

Sunday 
8am - Last Call 

**Hours will change with the 
seasons** 

  

PICKLEBALL 

Holiday Parties 
 

Need a place to host your  
Holiday Party?!?  

 
Let MCC be your one stop shop  

 
Room capabilities include our Bunker 
Room, Dining Room, & Garden Room 

 
Flexible menu with options and pricing 

to fit your needs! 
 

Dates are filling up fast! 
 

Contact Kelsey today at  
banquets@maplecrestcountryclub.org 

 


